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This Week
Congratulations to Rosie: Congratulations to Rosie, teacher in Cedar class, who got 

married last Saturday. She is now Rosie Gilbert!

Annual Reviews: Annual Reviews will be conducted via conference call again this term 

rather than face-to-face due to the ongoing Covid-19 restrictions. Invitations have 

been emailed to all parents whose child's Annual Review is due this term with details of 

how to join the conference call. 

Yoimoji of the Week - Jambop
Jambop is Brave. “I like to try new things. Even if it feels scary or different, I always 

have a go and do my best.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

The next Yoimoji is Leopold the Grateful lion. If your child has been grateful at home, 

please tell us via eSchools so that we can celebrate it in school.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Abby, Oaks - Independently producing a non-chronological report about butterflies

Amy S, Oaks - Excellent first phonics session

Brandon C, Cedar - For copy drawing images for the first time and contributing to our 

display board. 

Jason, Cedar - For being amazing at explaining how to create a power point to a 

member of staff and for being so mature and kind since returning to school. 

Amelia, Cedar - For being so engaged in our topic and remembering signs linked to 

space. 

Callum, Cedar - For behaving so beautifuly since returning back to school. 

Letters Home
The following letters have been sent home electronically this week. Copies will be 

available to download from your child’s Class eSchools homepage for the next week.

All Classes: Public Health England letter re: COVID testing, Staffing Changes letter.



Class News from Cherries Class
Our topic this term is Moon Zoom and Cherries Class have been learning about space. We found a crashed 

rocket on the playground, which we investigated. We followed the alien's footsteps and we think the aliens may 

have gone into Oaks! We have made ourselves into aliens and used lots of descriptive language to talk about 

what we think the aliens look like! In Drama, we have also been learning about Beegu who came to earth by 

herself and exploring different planets. We have settled back into class really well and have been continuing to 

learn Phonics and Maths in groups. Everyone is enjoying being back at school!
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